
Castell Alun Friends AssociaƟon 

Sound bath—10th June 6.30pm 

90 minutes of total relaxaƟon listening 
to the sounds of the Himalayan and 
Crystal singing bowls and earth gong. 
Then be reawakened by the sounds of 
therapeuƟc percussion. Bring along a 
yoga mat, blankets and pillows to help 
you get comfortable on the floor. You 
can even bring a camping chair if that is 
more comfortable for you. Please also 
bring a boƩle of water with you.  To 
book scan the QR code or visit the link 
at the boƩom of the page  

Matchfunding 
If you work for an organisaƟon that has a matchfunding policy, any    

money you help raise could be matched by your employer. Usually the 
employee will need to supploy them with a leƩer from the PTA detailing 

the date and nature of the event, together with the total raised 

High street banks, building socieƟes and large corporaƟons are likely to 
do matchfunding but these schemes are not exclusive to the major      
corporate giants. If you work for an independent company, they may be 
interested in charitable giving through match funding too 

We would be grateful if you could see if your employer has a                
matchfunding scheme, or if they are willing to matchfund any of our 
events 

If you are able to help us this way, please let us know by emailing          
cafa@castellalun.com or contact us on social media 

LoƩery 
Castell Alun school loƩery has been 
set up specifically to raise money to 

provide extra resources for the      
children, improve the school            

environment and run extra curricular    
acƟviƟes such as music, art and sport 

You can help support our fundraising 
for just £1 a Ɵcket and be in for the 
chance of winning a £25000 jackpot 

To buy your Ɵcket visit  
hƩps://www.yourschoolloƩery.co.uk/
loƩery/school/castell-alun-high-
school  

Uniform donaƟons 
Having an end of term clear out? We need your pre loved text books and uniforms.. Castell Alun Friends               

AssociaƟon are holding a pre-loved uniform stall at their car boot sale on Saturday 28th June. We are looking for 
donaƟons of pre-loved uniform and text books (text books under 3 years old) DonaƟons can be handed in at the 

drop off point at student recepƟon up unƟl Friday 27th June 

Car Boot sale 

Licensed by Flintshire council, our ever popular car boot sale is back on 
Saturday 28th June from 9.30am—12 noon, to be held on the school’s 
rear car park (access via Stryt Isa).  

It’s free entry for buyers (buyer entry from 9am—9.25am) and we’ll be 
selling refreshments and holding a pre loved uniform and text book 
stall for you to grab a bargain.   

Stalls are £5 per car if you pre book your space or £7 if you pay on the 
day.  Stall holders can also book one of our popular bacon rolls and a 
hot drink to be delivered to their stall for a special price of £3.50 when 
booking. To book your space scan the QR code or visit the link at the 
boƩom of the page 

We need you!: Got a great fundraising idea? Want more of a say in how our fundraising 
helps the school? Don’t want to be on the commiƩee but you can help out at the odd 
event or help run our social media accounts? Why not get in touch and see how you can 
get involved. Email us at cafa@castellalun.com or contact us on social media 

hƩps://castell-alun-friends-associaƟon.sumupstore.com 


